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The third hearing for the inquiry into the proposal to develop Rosehill Racecourse will be held on 
Thursday 12 September 2024.  
 
The committee will hear from government departments and agencies including the Premier's Department 
and Cabinet Office, Sydney Metro and Department of Enterprise, Investment and Trade.  
 
Evidence will also be provided by representatives from Sydney Olympic Park Authority, Sydney 
International Equestrian Centre and Racing NSW, as well as a number of individuals. 
 
The Hon Scott Farlow MLC, Chair of the Select Committee, stated: 
 

"The committee would like to acknowledge the valuable contributions made to the inquiry so far 
from a diverse range of stakeholders. This hearing marks a crucial next step for the committee as 
a number of government bodies provide evidence about the proposal to develop Rosehill 
Racecourse." 

 
The hearing will be held in the Preston Stanley Room at NSW Parliament from 9.30 am to 5.00 pm and 
will be open to the public. 
 
The hearing will also be livestreamed on NSW Parliament's website: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx 
 
Further information about the inquiry may be found at the inquiry webpage: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/listofcommittees/Pages/committee-
details.aspx?pk=324  
 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Scott Farlow MLC, on (02) 9230 3778  
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